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BUDGET HEARING March 12, 1991

The budget hearing was called to order at 6:38 p.m. by Supervisor
Donald White.

Present for the board were Donald White, Marcia Strong, Maria
Foerster, and Larry Russell. James Totten, manager, was also
present.

Absent were Tom Totten, Joanne Strahm and Don Voorheis.
Approximately 20 citizens were in attendance.

The supervisor presented the 1991-92 budget. Various
comments and guestions were taken. An error in preparing the
ligquor control expenditures account was pointed out and
corrected. (salary (101-330.000-702.000) from $500 to $750)
and total liquor law enforcement from $1890 to $2140.
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Motion to adjourn at 7:24 by Strong, supported by Totten.

Motion carried. (7-0).

Ayes: White, Strong, Foerster, Russell, Strahm, Totten, Voorheis
Nays: None

Marcia Strong, clerk



